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MANITOWISH WATERS PLANNING COMMISSION 

Orwin CUP Application Public Hearing Minutes 

November 2, 2021 

Manitowish Waters Airport Terminal Building 

 

Chair Dan Sleight called the hearing to order at 6:00 P.M. 

 

Commissioners Present:  Dan Sleight, Robert Becker, Dan Johns. Jr, Vince Hoehn, John Hanson, Mike 

Kramer, Lynn Schroeder 

Also present:  Zoning Administrator Tom Thiessen 

 

Public Visitors:  John Orwin, Steve Kolarchek 

 

Chair Sleight read into the record the legal notice as posted October 16, 2021 and published as two 

insertions in the Lakeland Times. 

 

Sleight called for testimony.   The proposed project was introduced by Zoning Administrator Thiessen.  It 

is a second accessory building.  John Orwin stated that the new structure will be behind the house, 

between the house and the existing garage, and about 90’ to 100’ from the water.  It will be 30’ by 60’, a 

bit bigger than the existing garage, and will have a second story.  It will be a workshop for him, and a 

workshop for his wife, but with additional room for guests, plus a bathroom.  It will have its own septic 

system.  The septic field will be behind the garages, and still be 25 feet from the neighbors.  The siding 

will be cedar siding matching the house.  It will be about 50 feet from the side lot line. 

 

Hoehn stated that the zoning office had received one contact from the public, which was an email from 

neighbors Jim and Peggy Drury expressing their “unqualified support for the permit application.”   

 

Chair Sleigh called three times for further testimony.   Hearing none, Sleight declared the hearing closed.  

Time was 6:09 P.M. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   


